
 

 

Jakarta, September 22 , 2014 
 
To: All Valuable Customers 
 
Subject: Delay of MV MOL SUCCESS 118N 
 
Please be informed that MV MOL SUCCESS V.118N 
Delay due to; 
 

 Accumulated delays from previous voyages 

 Berth congestion in Laem Chabang 

 Berth congestion and slow productivity at IDTPPSJ terminal 

 Port congestion in Singapore 
 
ATD Jakarta: Sunday, September 21rd, 2014 
 
 
Really apologize for this inconvenience caused  
And appreciate your kind understanding to this matter. 
Thank you for your kind attention and good cooperation. 


